
 

 
 

 
Liturgical Celebrations 

● Virtual Epiphany Celebration was sent out on Jan 6.  This was lead by LeeAnn Arsenault  
the Division Lead Faith Teacher. 

● We will be having a “Love” Celebration on Feb. 12. This will be live streamed into the 
classes.   

● We hope that Father Schimit can join one of our live streams soon. 
Safe & Caring 

● Wellness Wednesday 
○ Dec. 16: Christmas Card making 
○ Jan 13 - Working with with the students on Growth Mindset 

● Staff wellness- Walking group, staff gifts delivered by admin, book club. 
● Pod Christmas Challenge:  It was a lot of fun and the staff really came together as we 

shared our Christmas Spirit! 
Professional Development 

● Dec- Focused on best practices, planning and collaborating on the plan  for January 4-8, 
supporting students with regulation and recess skills, exploring Read and Write Google 

● Jan - Looking at student progress and Data to drive instruction as we move into the second 
half of the school year.  

First Nation, Metis, and Inuit 
● Applied to the Education Foundation for $5000 to have an artist come in.  

○ Ryan Jason Allen Willert 
○ Delree Dumont 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information 
● A BIG THANKS to the School Council for organizing the hot chocolate for all of the students 

in December. 
● Staffing Update:  Lynn will be away until the end of February.  Danielle Lenstra will be in 

for her. 
● We are proud of our staff and the work that went into supporting our students with 

learning at home.  The Middle School students followed a synchronous schedule for 
Nov30-Jan 8. The Elementary students were given work to do at home while teachers 
provided support through google meets and emails. 
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● Accountability Surveys will be sent out to Gr. 4&7 parents by the Alberta Government at 
the end of January.  Our Gr. 4 & 7 students will be creating projects to share with their 
parents and also get their input in why St. Gregory the Great Catholic School is so GREAT! 

● PreK and Kindergarten registration opened this week.  We will start to make classes and 
inform parents in the Spring. 
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